

The crisis at the border is heartbreaking, and children are at the greatest risk. There is an urgent need for foster parents willing to open their hearts and homes to refugee and immigrant children who are arriving in Michigan and waiting to be reunited with their families in the U.S. These young people desperately need a loving and accepting foster home to welcome them to our country and provide them with safety and care. Bethany Christian Services is looking for families and individuals willing to serve as foster parents. If you are interested in opening your home to children in transition, we encourage you to attend a virtual informational meeting. The next informational meetings are:

Tuesday, June 9th from 6:00-8:00 P.M. Thursday, June 18th from 6:00-8:00 P.M.

To **register** for an informational meeting and receive connection instructions call **(517)881-5131** or visit <a href="www.bethany.org/east-lansing">www.bethany.org/east-lansing</a>. Please prayerfully consider how you can be a part of showing God's love to these children.